
Important Notice: Change of Brand Name 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are excited to announce that effective [Date], our company will be operating under a new 

brand name: [New Brand Name]. This change reflects our commitment to evolving our identity 

and enhancing our products/services. 

Our existing products will continue to be available under the new name, and you can expect the 

same quality and service you have come to trust. All current contracts, agreements, and pricing 

will remain unchanged. 

For any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our customer service team at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Old Brand Name] 


